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14th April 2024 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

We hope that you have had an enjoyable Easter break. This letter is to inform you of an update to the school day. 

We have left this communication late because the changes should not make a significant impact other than a 

positive one for students and staff. If there is an issue with the tweak to the end of the day timings for practical 

reasons, please let us know via office@fcc.faringdonlearningtrust.org 

Staff will run through the structure of the day with students on Monday morning (15th April). 

The school day 

We have reviewed the structure of the school day taking feedback from students and staff.  

We have introduced a change to lunchtimes – see attached document.  

• All students will now have 40 minutes for lunch rather than the previous 30 minutes.  

• The end of period 5 is now 3.10pm rather than 3.00pm. The end of the school day is 3.10pm. Therefore, 

we have had to remove Academic Coaching which was previously 3.00-3.10pm. 

• There are no changes to the school buses. 

• KS4/5 lunch is earlier in this model because we are entering into exam season and afternoon exams need to 

start at 1.00pm. 

We will review this new school day structure towards the end of term 6 with a view to what works for September 

2024. 

Kind regards 

 

Phil Bevan 

Headteacher 
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School Day for Terms 5 and 6   


